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I would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year on behalf of 
all the staff at Bewsey Lodge! It has been lovely to see 
everyone back at school this week, even though the weather 
has presented us with many challenges. I would like to thank 
you for your support regarding the early school closure 
yesterday and and the cancelling of clubs this week, as always 
this is much appreciated.  
The weather has not stopped our Year 4 children going on 
their residential to Robinwood. Residentials are a great 
opportunity for our children to not only have lots of fun but 
to also develop their independence and confidence whilst 
being part of a team. The children (and staff) have had an 
amazing time (as I am sure you can see from the photos!) 
 

     
 

Thank you to Ms Powell & Mrs Hankin for going ‘over and 
above’ and supporting the chidren during this fantastic 
opportunity; I am sure they will sleep well tonight! Although, 
the staff at Robinwood did say that the children were, ‘the 
best and the quietest’ of all the schools there! 
Have a lovely weekend everyone, hopefully better weather 
will be with us on Monday!       Mrs Bailey   
 

Top 10 schools in Warrington 

Warrington Guardian have recently 
published the top 10 best performing 
primary schools in Warrington.   

Because we are so proud of our school 
and our children, I wanted to share with 
you the news that, had our mainstream 
data alone been taken into account, 
Bewsey Lodge would have fallen within 
the top 10 group with 81% of children 
reaching the expected standard in 
reading, writing and maths.  

 

Welcome back Miss Wilcock 

On Monday 27th January we will be 
welcoming back Miss Wilcock from 
maternity leave. Miss Wilcock will be 
working in Gold class, with one afternoon 
in Green class.  

 

A great big thank-you! 

The weather has been a real challenge for 
all our staff and families this week. Every 
morning when I have arrived at school 
and every night when I have left (and lots 
of times in between), Ivan has been 
working tirelessly to ensure that our 
school grounds are as safe as they can 
possibly be. I would just like to say a great 
big thank you to him for doing what he 
does best; looking after us all!  
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Stars of the week 

Nursery - Devrim      Nursery - Charlie 

Red - Daisy                   Orange - Aria 

Yellow - Dragos      Green - Ensar 

Blue -  Zac                      Purple - Hunter 

Silver - Mia       Gold - Bryce 

Diamond - Amar          Jade - Joseph 

Ruby - Reena                Sapphire - Esmee-Rose 

Topaz - Eli                  Opal - Nimatalah 

Emerald - Nevaeh        Amethyst - Lexi 
 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pen Licence 

Award  

 

 

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

  

Alex in Emerald  

 

Well done, Alex! 

 

 

 

 

Polite Reminders 

Please Read SchoolPing daily - At least one parent of every 
child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a regular basis. 
Please ensure you Check the ‘My Messages’ tab as well as 
‘School News’. Individual/class/group messages are found 
there.  

 

Parent Pay - School is now cashless, payments for trips, 
snacks etc need to be made via ParentPay.  

 

School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. Children should 
be in their classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

 

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration form 
before your child attends little links (before or after school) 
even if they are only going to be attending once. The forms 
are available at the office, thank you. 

Attendance 
16.12.24 – 20.12.24 

Class %  

Red 95.5 

Orange 87.7 

Green 87.5 

Yellow 99.4 

Blue 98.1 

Purple 89.0 

Diamond 95.5 

Sapphire 95.0 

Opal 98.5 

Emerald 98.3 

Topaz 97.2 

Amethyst 95.5 

Jade 89.6 

Ruby 92.4 

Silver 68.8 

Gold 91.3 

Totals 93.6 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Yellow and 
Opal class for achieving the 
highest percentage in their 
key stage.  

We are below our target of 
96% which means that many 
of our children are sadly 
missing out on learning 
opportunities. Children are 
expected to be in school even 
with minor illnesses. We are 
able to administer medication 
upon request – just pop into 
school and ask to see the class 
teacher or TA.   

 Attendance Update from 
the Local Authority 

The link below will take you to 
the LA updated webpage with 
information about penalty 
notices. There have been 
changes made by the 
Department For Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

